
NOTICE - TOWNSHIP OF
RICHLAND

The Richland Township Board
of  Supervisors  will  hold  a
public  hearing  and  public
meeting to consider approval
of  an  inter-municipal  liquor
license transfer from Harrison
Township  to  Richland
Township,  following  the
procedures  per  the
requirements of  PA Act 141
the Liquor Code. Said hearing
and meeting is to be held on
August 21, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
at  the  Richland  Township
Municipal  Building,  4019
Dickey  Road,  Gibsonia,  PA
15044.

SUMMARY
The  hearing  will  review  the
application of the transfer of
PA  Restaurant  License  No.
R-18481 from 3100 Freeport
Rd.,  Natrona  Heights,  PA
15065  to  the  proposed
business  location  at  5560
William Flynn Highway,  Suite
200-201, Gibsonia, PA 15044.


